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January and Winter have arrived in full force with
the season's coldest temperatures and heaviest snow-
falls. These are the days I envy our counterparts in
the Sunny South and West.

A very big vote of thanks to Doug Jabaay and
Cress Creek Country Club for being such gracious
hosts at our meeting last month. The food and ac-
commodations were enjoyed by all. A special per-
sonal thank you to the new chairmen of the commit-
tees for this year, each man accepted with enthusiasm.
I'm sure we'll all have a great "1966".

In talking to most of the Midwest members, three
subjects came to the top . . . getting all the equip-
ment repaired and· ready to go, the big National
Convention in Kansas City and, finally, vacations.
Many of our members will attend the convention and
then go on to sunnier climates for a well-earned rest
and vacation. All indications are that we will have
a record total attendance, and I hope to see a record
turnout from the Midwest. When you are there, be
sure to stop by the Midwest Association's Hospitality
Room.

See you in Kansas City!

Adolph Bertucci
President
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DOUG JABAAY, Superintendent
Cress Creek Country Club

JANUARY MEETING
Cress Creek Country Club and Superintendent Doug

Jabaay were host to our members on January 4th.
This was an afternoon meeting which was fairly
well attended. Eighty-six were there for the business
section and sixty-five for dinner. Again the meal that
was prepared by Mr. Ben Waskow's Staff was some-
thing that a man on a diet was in trouble with. The
chicken and beef that was served family style with
home made bread, left you wondering how you
made room for everything. The hors-d'oeuvres were
donated through the courtesy of M. Harold Moser,
the owner of Cress Creek Country Club. Three cheers
to the management and staff of this fine cI ub for
giving us the use of their facilities to start the new
year off with a bang.

By this time the people that left early found out
about the films that were shown after diinner. Bobby
Jones Beats Par was the first one and the Indianapolis
"500" race high lights was the second sound film
shown. The education committee wishes to thank
Doug Jabaay for obtaining these films for this meet-
ing. Again this committee would like to know what
you would like to hear about at our educational por-
tion of our meeting. Make your wants known. We
know we can't please everyone but we are sure going
to try, so tell us your likes and dislikes so that we
can get the things that will be interesting to all of
the members.

Notes from our Secretary-Treasurer Nelson on our
January meeting show under new business a letter
from Joe Doan was read asking for Superintendent
assistance in comments concerning new departments
for the "Golf Superintendent" magazine. The finan-
cial statement for 1965 was discussed and Roy Nelson
made clarification of the Fall Clinic and the Bull Sheet
operation.
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